















"...from little rivers mighty oceans grow!"







Riverbank Academy Princethorpe Way Coventry CV3 2QD

Tel: 024 76453121

8th July 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Due to Covid-19 we have had to make significant changes to the way we provide lunches for our students.

For the foreseeable future, school lunches will be provided using a 'packed lunch' style menu which will include the option of various sandwiches or a jacket potato with a filling. Lunches are being delivered to children's classrooms and all children will eat within their class groups.

If you currently pay for school meals and would like your child to continue to receive a lunch provided by the catering team please continue to pay as normal to the school office.

If, however you wish to provide a packed lunch from home for your child please inform the school office so that you are not charged.

Yours sincerely

V Connelly

Victoria Connelly Administration Manager

> Headteacher: David Lisowski Email: headteacher@riverbankacademy.org.uk